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FROM THE PREZ .....

Hi,
We come again to grace your mail box with our presence

(well, at least our Journal ...)

The Kosciusko Rally was a big success and for those
that couldn't make it to (or turned back before reaching) the
rally site, a report appears later on in the Jourmal to let you

know more about 1it.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank those
who helped before/during and after the weekend and to thank the
other Members of the Committee on behalf of the Club for all
their efforts in organising the rally and for the extra work
required beforehand. 1 am sure it was appreciated by all who
turned up on the weekend. We would also like to thank Jenny Hamer

for making our flag.

At the last meeting it was decided to hold the '83 Rally
about the same weekend in October at the same site, so make a

note on your Calendar now.

Bill and Werner and I checked out the Austrian Club as
a venue for our monthly meeting and found it very suitable. How-
ever the 9 of December had already been booked so we will meet
there as from 13th January (if everyone else is happy with the
arrangements). So the next meeting is at my place in Kambah for
a B-B-Q - Supper - and viewing of the video tape of the Rally
(edited highlights anyway). Bring your own meat etc. (or salad for
the vegetarians) and the club will provide some extras (wine and
munchies). Hope you can make it along for the last meeting in
1982. (See elsewhere for details of the Club run).

Thanks again for those that helped make the Rally a

success and until next time,
Ride with Care

Christopher Fulker

P.S, Thanks to Frank Millward for volunteering

to be Club Librarian.



NEXT RUN:
This months run will be the Economy Run on

Sunday 21st November. We will be meeting at 9.00a.m, at the Cinema

Service Station in Bunda.Street, Civic. Entry fee to be $1.00.

A BYO BBQ will be held afterwards at Corroboree

Park, Paterson St, Ainslie and presentations will be made then.

NEXT MEETING:

The Club will be meeting at Chris and Ann Fulker's
place in Kambah on Thursday 9 December at 6.30 p.m. for a B.B.Q.
and video of the Koskiusko Rally.
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Any members with any books or magazines which they may find useful
to other members please send in (or bring to our next meeting) so
I can make up a register of books, magazines etc. and where they
are located so I can advise members where they can be reached.

FRANK MILLWARD: BMW CLUB
LIBRARIAN

JR T TR SR TR SRR AN R A P P P L P LT
R W N R HRAREWRER

3=
f‘.
3
3
b
3
b
e
)

DO YOU HAVE ANYTHING TO SELL?

Don't forget that free advertising is available through this Journall
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TIMS 'SPEEDY' SHOE REPAIRS/60 MIN DRY CLEANERS, SHOP 3, WALES
CENTRE (NEAR STEPS BESIDE ELECTRICITY HOUSE), THE BOULEVARD.

Has done very good job on boot repairs - cheap - also repairs
gloves and other leather goods. Check to see if you need repairs

before Christmas trips etc.
(Chris Fulker)
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KOSCIUSKO RALLY - FACTS & FICURES - Bill Searl, Treasurer

The rally was financially very successful for the

Club as shown by these figures -

304 prepaid entries were received

40 of these people did not turn up
224 badges were sold at the rally

500 people (approx.) came to the rally

37 T-shirts were screen printed

$2,477 was received from badge and screen print sales
$1,394 was spent by the club on the rally
$1,083 1is the overall profit,

It is intended to invest some of this money in a term
deposit account for next year's rally. Also the Club is
investigating the cost of its own badges/stickers, Some of you

may have other ideas?

As our rally badges next year will cost a little less
we are in a strong position to make the 1983 Kosciusko Rally even

better than this one.

The Victorian BMW MCC has sent us the forms (attached). If you
are interested please return the completed form to the address

shown on the form or bring them along to our next meeting.
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The Club wishes to congratulate Jenny and David Hamer on the
recent birth of their daughter.
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PROPOSED AUSTRALIAN BMW CLUB TOURING GUIDE

The New Zealand BMW Owners Register has recently compiled a
Touring Guide, which is a list of their Club members willing
to offer assistance to fellow Club members who may find them-
selves in trouble when away from home.

In Australia we have ATMA and while this is a worthwhile
organization, many BMW Club members from all states may feel
more at ease contacting another BMW club member if they are in
trouble,

The services offered will be for emergency situations and are
offered at the discretion of the host, who is under no
obligation to provide assistance if it is not convenient.

To assist you to identify what service you can offer, all
relative areas are stated below. Simply check any box that you
feel that you can accommodate.

I am not able to offer any service « )

I have a trailer and can collect a broken down bike
from ........ . ..., kilometres

I have workshop space and tools to do normal repairs
Any member is welcome to drop by for coffee & a chat
I have camping space (tent)

I have sheltered bedroll space
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I have a spare room for overnight stay

ADDRESS (not for publication) .uve'eeueeneenenreennennns e

PHONE (A/H) .+t CB/HY soswrwssnmsacs

Please return the completed form to

The Secretary,

BMW MCC of Victoria,

P.O, Box 2298,

SOUTH RICHMOND. Vie. 3121

i
Note: this guide will only be made available to financial members
of any BMW Club, and is not for the general public.




